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PATHFINDER 35 DRILLING UPDATE 

 
Castile Resources Limited (ASX:CST) (Castile or the Company) wishes to provide an update 

on the planned drilling on its co-funded hole at Pathfinder 35. 
 

As previously advised the Company was planning to mobilise the rig to site and drill the new 

defined IOCG target at Pathfinder 35 this week. 

Unexpected rain has halted the ability to mobilise to the site and forecasts have changed to 

include more rain in the coming weeks. Due to the potential to strand the rig if these storms 

occur, the Company has decided to cancel the drilling until after the wet season and 

anticipates being back on the ground as soon as possible in early 2024. 
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